The McKownville Improvement Asso__ciat_ion

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

March 11, 1976

Mr. Carl Walters

Town Supervisor

Town of Guilderland
McCormack's Corners
Guilderland, New York 12084

Dear Mr. Walters:

The situation with regard to the drainage south of Western
Avenue at the McKownville Reservoir seems to have deteriorated
considerably over the winter. It's quite a problem, aside
from the pipe possibly being undersized, that there is a
blockage in the culvert. Any effort that vou can make to
relieve this condition would certainly bhe appreciated by

us and the Western Avenue commuter--and maybe even the

trees there.

Best regards,

John K. Esler
President




